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BY E-MAIL 
September 27, 2018 
 
Ms. Krista Hughes 
Senior Legal Counsel 
Enbridge Employee Services Canada Inc. 
 

 
Dear Ms. Hughes: 
 
Re: Upper Canada Transmission Inc. (on behalf of NextBridge Infrastructure) 

Application for Leave to Construct the East-West Tie Line Project 
NextBridge Reply Submissions (Development Costs) – Extension Request 

 OEB File Numbers: EB-2017-0182 (combined with EB-2017-0194 and EB-
2017-0364 

 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 3 on Combined Hearing, NextBridge was required to 
file its reply submissions pertaining to its development costs and serve it on all parties 
by September 26, 2018. 
 
On September 26, 2018, the OEB received NextBridge’s letter requesting an extension 
to the deadline for NextBridge to file its development costs reply submissions by two 
days. NextBridge stated that it has had only a limited amount of time to prepare its reply 
submissions and that NextBridge needed additional time in order to file its reply 
submissions. 
 
The OEB grants an extension to the deadline for NextBridge to file its development 
costs reply submissions. NextBridge shall file its reply submissions pertaining to its 
development costs and serve it on all parties by 12:00 P.M. on Friday, September 28, 
2018. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by  
 
Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
 
 
cc: All parties to EB-2017-0182, EB-2017-0194 and EB-2017-0364 combined 

proceeding  


